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Dear Parents and Guardians,

| hope this letter finds you well. At John Leggott College, we have had an exciting start to
the academic year and we want to take the opportunity to share with you what JLC can
offer to support your child's educational journey, once they complete Y11.

At John Leggott College, we provide a comprehensive range of courses to cater to diverse
interests and abilities. Our offerings include A Levels, Level Two courses, and Vocational
courses, ensuring that every student can find a suitable pathway, even if they may not
initially meet the grades required for a full A Level programme. We believe in nurturing
individual potential and helping students thrive academically, whatever their hopes,
dreams or aspirations.

We understand that the journey through college is not just about academics but also
about personal growth and enrichment. That's why we offer an array of enrichments,
extracurricular activities, and educational trips that broaden horizons, foster creativity, and
encourage a holistic development approach.

Our dedicated Pastoral and Wellbeing support teams are committed to ensuring your
child's emotional and mental well-being. We have a strong network of support to guide
and assist students through any challenges they may face during their time at JLC.

Furthermore, our Learner Pathways team is here to help students plan their future careers
and progression. We are proud of our track record in helping students achieve their goals,
whether that involves further education, employment, or higher education.

To provide you with an opportunity to see our facilities and learn more about our
programmes, we invite you to join us at the first Open Event of the academic year on
Thursday 10th October, anytime from 5pm to 8pm. This event will give you a firsthand
look at the various programmes of study we offer, chance to meet our staff & students and
time to explore our growing campus! We ask that you please book your free tickets in
advance by completing this short google form.

We look forward to welcoming you on 10th October and to the exciting journey ahead. If
you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me via email -
marketing@leggott.ac.uk.

Kind regards,

Heather Brickley
John Leggott College


https://forms.gle/1U8fTuSeDRFvAmveA

